
DEP Communication 
Ridge Run HSCA Site – Community Update 

11/27/2019 Email: 
 

Hello, 
 
You are receiving this email from the Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) 
because you have previously expressed interest in the Ridge Run PFAS HSCA Site located in East 
and West Rockhill Townships, Bucks County. 
 
UPDATES: 
 

• Residents within the Site can expect to see DEP’s contractor sampling the monitoring wells the 
week of December 2nd . 
 

• DEP will begin installing filtration systems over the next several weeks.  Homeowners with 
wells testing above 70 ppt of PFOS/PFOA, and have given permission to DEP for the 
installation, will be contacted directly by DEP to schedule an appointment for the installation.  

 

• It is not too late for homeowners, with combined PFAS concentrations above 70 ppt that have 
not already done so, to indicate their willingness to allow DEP to install a filtration system. 
Please indicate your interest by responding to this e-mail or contacting me directly.  Please 
note, we will need a signed Consent for Access and Right of Entry form so that the work can 
be performed. 
 

• DEP will be transitioning between contractors during the month of December.  Tetra Tech, Inc. 
will be taking over current Site activities from EnviroTrac throughout December, including 
residential well sampling.   

 
Thank you for your continued interest in DEP’s work at the Ridge Run PFAS HSCA Site. 
 
If you receive this message from a friend and would like to be added to the list, please contact RA-
EP-SEROECB@pa.gov to be added with the heading “Ridge Run Updates” in the subject of your e-
mail. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Colin R. Wade | Environmental Protection Specialist 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
Department of Environmental Protection 
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